Rebecca Pacini

From: sterling Martin <sterling@boernersurveying.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 31, 2023 1:59 PM

To: Rebecca Pacini

Cc: jmcgarr civiltechmc.com; Martha Bernal; Ariel Morin; Angelica Carlos; Sean Bean; Kristy Stark
Subject: Re: Upper Cibolo Major Development Plat - Options

Hey Rebecca,
Thank you very much for the email with all the options, that cleared up several questions . It looks like the best option

for us is to request a 30-day time extension, hopefully everything goes smoothly getting the variances that are needed.
Thanks,
Sterling



